
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS  MAY 14, 2017 

 

ENTRANCE HYMN(SUNG)  670 

PREPARATION HYMN 611 

COMMUNION HYMN 519 

RECESSIONAL HYMN* 748S 

*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung. 

9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

MAY 13TH, 2017  THROUGH  MAY 21ST,  2017 
If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up 

the gifts. 

05-13    4:00 PM   For all Mothers 

05-14    9:00 AM For all Mothers 

05-15    9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

05-16    9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

05-17    9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

05-18    7:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

05-19    7:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

05-20    4:00 PM MaryAnn & Diamond Romano –  

Peter Romano 

John Caruso –wife, Molly 

Helen Boniewski -  Tom & Linda Neals 

Edward Shave, Sr. (30th Anniversary) - 

Sandra Ernst 

05-21    9:00 AM Michael McCullough (6th Anniversary)- 

The Family 

Celia Dziadul – The Family 

John Dziadul, Sr. – The Family 

John Granger – The Family 
 

 

 

             Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon.  05/15 Acts 14:5-18                                    Jn 14:21-26 

Tues. 05/16 Acts 14:19-28                                 Jn 14:27-31a 

Wed.  05/17 Acts 15:1-6                                      Jn 15:1-8 

Thur.  05/18 Acts 15:7-21                                   Jn 15:9-11 

Fri.     05/19 Acts 15:22-31                                 Jn 15:12-17 

Sat.    05/20 Acts 16:1-10                                   Jn 15:18-21 

Sun.   05/21 Acts 8:5-8, 14-17  1 Pt 3:15-18   Jn 14:15-21 

 
Remember in your prayers those 

members of our parish who are sick or 

suffering in any way, as well as those in 

hospitals and nursing homes and all of 

our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, 

friends and those who have died recently, 

especially, Mona Mayo and Emilia Benny, 

wife of Patsy.     We also pray for men and women in 

our armed forces who are serving our country. 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – MAY 20TH   AND  21ST ,  2017 

     4:00 PM  9:00 AM 

LECTOR S. Janack D. Gillette 

CUP 1 D. Kruk A. Schnore 

CUP 2 B. Keegan C. O’Connor 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 C. Gregoire A. Stolle 

BREAD 3 B. Corlew H. Burke 

BREAD 4 Deacon Deacon 

CUP 3 S. Ernst P. Johnson 

CUP 4 R. Kruk J. Guzewich 

SERVER J. Janack J. Rudolph 

SERVER  E. Higgins 

GREETER M. Schwartz T. Grasso & M. Zuppa 
 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 5/1-5/7/17 
OFFERTORY  $4,086.74 ENVELOPE USERS 147 

ELECTRONIC GIVING   2,154.00 ELECT.USERS   23 

CHILDREN’S          4.00 ATTENDANCE 415 

DEBT REDUCTION   1,100.00   

MOTHER’S DAY      511.00   

EVANGELIST        37.00   

EASTER        10.00   

BLDG. RENTAL      825.00   

DONATION          50.00   

TOTAL INCOME $8,777.74 TOTAL EXPENSES $5,129.40 

Next weekend’s second collection is our monthly Building 

Maintenance collection.  Last month’s collection amounted 

to $1,762.00 and $4,565.40 was withdrawn for various 

repair/maintenance items during the month of April.  Thank 

you for your generosity. 

Thank you to everyone who participated in the Operation 

Rice Bowl program during lent ~ we recently sent a check 

to Catholic Relief for $383.19.   

 

Sponsor of the Week 
 

 
 

 



FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER                                                                                                                      MAY 14, 2017                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
 

                 The Week Ahead 

Weds. 5/17 Finance Committee – 7 PM - R 

Thurs. 5/18 Baptismal Prep – 7PM – C 

(Pre-registration required) 

.                                  
Schenectady Inner City Ministry (SICM) is hosting a 

day of service, Saturday, May 20th, 10 AM to 2 PM.  

Location SICM Community Garden, 333 Hullett Street, 

Schenectady.  Please bring your gloves and gardening 

tools to help prepare for planting.  RSVP to Iva at 821-

2194 or garden@sicm.us.  

 

SICM greatly appreciates the efforts of St. Joseph’s 

parishioners who helped to make the 2017 CROP 

Hunger Walk a success.  Through contributions and 

pledges a total of $550 was raised to help local, 

national and international hunger needs.   Thank you 

to all who contributed and walked! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

We have a great deal to have some 

early summer fun!  We are 

participating in Great Escape’s 

“Coasters for a Cause” fundraising 

event.  Tickets purchased from us cost $30 and are 

valid May 13-June 4 only.  You also have the 

opportunity to upgrade to a season’s pass for an 

additional $29.99 (this must be done at the park on 

the day you use your ticket).  St. Joseph’s will receive 

$5 from each ticket sold and also be eligible for an 

additional cash donation from Great Escape if we sell 

a minimum of 100 tickets.  All proceeds will be used 

for our Social Concerns projects.   Spread the word to 

family, friends & co-workers.  Tickets are available at 

the Parish Office during regular office hours and after 

some weekend liturgies.  Questions?  Please contact 

Deb Kruk at 518-347-2258.  Last day to purchase 

these specially-priced tickets will be June 1st.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

There will be no Children’s Liturgy of 

the Word this weekend due to 

Mother’s Day.  Our last session will 

be next Sunday, May 21st.  We are 

looking for volunteers to help us 

continue this program in the fall after 

a summer break.  If your child is 

presently attending this program, we 

encourage you to go back with them and observe to 

get an idea of how easy & fun it is to be involved.  The 

time commitment is generally once per month (less 

with holidays or more volunteers).  Questions?  Please 

contact Deb Griffith at 393-3168 or email 

debgriffith@verizon.net.   

 

 

 

LAST CALL ~ Our Tag & Treasure 

Sale is less than one week away!  

Everything is coming together 

well, but we can use more help.  

Please see the current work 

schedule in Holy Family Hall and 

check out the “shifts” that are still in need of help.  

We are also accepting any houseplants or perennials 

to sell (please include a description of the plant with 

your donation).   Please contact Tom Hyland (518-

370-1758) with any questions regarding the sale. 

The kitchen will be open both days of the sale & will 

be featuring some great food & homemade baked 

goods (we could use more of these as well!).  Please 

contact Kathy DeMarco (518-372-5072) if you would 

like to donate any items for our food sale. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Raffle Tickets are available this weekend 

for the various $25 gift cards that are 

being raffled next weekend at the Tag 

& Treasure Sale.  Tickets are 50¢ 

each and you may choose which gift 

card you would like to win.  We are 

also selling 50/50 tickets at $1.00 

each.  Winners for both raffles will be drawn at the 

conclusion of the sale on May 20th.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our next order for Hannaford Gift 

Cards is scheduled for Tuesday, 

May 16th.  All orders must be at 

the Parish Office by Monday, May 

15th at 10 am.   Order forms may 

be found on the bulletin boards in Holy Family Hall 

and the back entrance. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

2017 Bishop’s Appeal Update:  We 

have received 155 pledges and/or 

gifts totaling $43,619 toward our 

$68,853 Assessment Goal (64%).  

Please remember pledges may be paid 

over an 8 month period of time 

making it easier to give to the Appeal.  Pledges or gifts 

may also be made online at 

www.TheBishopsAppeal.org.  Thank you to all who 

have already committed to this important campaign. 
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